
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF WARWICK LEAF PICK-UP 
 

 Now that fall is here the Village of Warwick Public Works Department will 
begin picking up leaves.  We will begin picking up on November 1 thru December 
31.  The Village is asking each and every homeowner or tenant to bag their leaves 
and have them brought curbside no later than December 20.  Residents 
participating in this program are required to use brown bio-degradable bags only.   
 
  


